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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends:

This Spring has been a busy and blessed time of the year for us! We are so thankful for the opportunity to
serve the Lord.

Ministuy News

Along with some meetings in Georgia and Alabama, we have been filling in, since the end of February, at
Open Door Baptist Church in Marion, South Carolina. The church has been without a pastor for well over a
year. We have had the privilege of seeing several professions of faith and are thankful for the opportunity to
help these precious folk at Open Door. There is now a young family praying about taking this church as
Pastor. Please help us pray for the church and the preacher and his family as they seek the Lord’s leading.

We had the opportunity to fill in two Sundays for Pastor Anthony Dye at Mt. Zion Baptist Church in
Hiawassee, Georgia in April. Pastor Dye and his wife were able to travel on a mission trip to three countries in
southeast Asia. We are thankful for the privilege to preach for Pastor Dye while they were away.

Family News

One of our grandsons, Randy Holt, graduated from Crown College in May. He was also awarded the Tom
Malone Preachers Award. God has blessed him and used him in a great way. He is staying at the College to
get his Masters. He is a blessing to our family! Our granddaughter in law, Reagan Sterling Hamby also
graduated from Crown College. She and Luke are moving to Washington State to work in Reagan’s home
church. Pray for them as they make the move to the northwest.

Macedonia News
The Pavillion Project is progressing nicely. Though not entirely complete, we were able to use the

Pavillion to feed around 200 during Macedonia’s Reach The World Youth, Conference in April. We hope to
see the building finished very soon.

In April, we had a Candidate Interview for a missionary couple desiring to go to the Western United States
and they were approved by the Board. Also, we held a Departure Interview for a family who is now in Idaho.
Praise the Lord for new missionaries and for those who are heading to the field of their calling!

Thank you for your faithfiil support. We are so grateful for your prayers and care for us as we continue in
the work for the Lord!

In His Service,

Dean and Karen Hamby
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